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Berg, Elena

From: Pamela Bean [pamebean@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2011 4:40 PM

To: Christianson, Eric

Cc: Allen Arntsen; Allen, Roger; Barb Mercer; Berg, Elena; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; Christianson, Eric;
David Hart; Lund, Thomas; Woulf, Mark; Verveer, Mike; Pam Bean; Phelps, Jean;
RachelLepak; Schauf, Mary; Stevenson, Samuel; Subeck, Lisa; Tom Farley; TomLandgraf;
Tom Sieger; Tretow-Schmitz, Jean; Witzel-Behl, Maribeth

Subject: : Re: Alder recommendation on Little Manhattan new license (agenda #8)

To all,

I will be unable to attend the meeting tonight and my only concern with the agenda relates to Little Manhattan.
They are listed as a restaurant but I sincerely doubt that the meager menu stated in their application will bring
50% of their revenues. And if they do increase their alcohol sales we may start seeing the challenges of the past.
It would be great to get some feedback from the owners on this and I would be grateful if someone could ask.

Pamela Bean
Office- 608-829-1973
PamBean(@charter.net

On Oct 19, 2011, at 2:07 PM, "Christianson, Eric" <EChristianson@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

I'll have a hard copy tonight at the meeting.

ec

From: Clear, Mark

Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2011 1:52 PM

To: Woulf, Mark

Subject: Alder recommendation on Little Manhattan new license (agenda #8)

Mark, could you please share with ALRC for tonight? Thank you.

Dear ALRC Members,







